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HEAD COACH  

NICK BRENGOSZ 
Coach Brengosz is in his 12th year 
in the Warhawks organization. 
During his first two years as the 
varsity head coach the Warhawks 
won the Wisconsin Little Ten & 
Classic 8 Conference titles and 
advanced to the state tournament 
in Appleton both seasons, capturing 
the Division 1 State Runner-Up in 
2018. He has previously coached 
junior varsity in 2009-2010 and 
again from 2013-2015. In 2016 he 
was the varsity assistant for the 
Division 1 State Runner-Up team. 
He is a 2007 Arrowhead graduate 
and attended UW-La Crosse. Coach 
Brengosz had also been a defensive 
backs coach for the football team 
from 2012-2017. He is a member of 
our mathematics and computer 
science departments.  

 

 

 

 

CAMP SCHEDULE 

Saturday, March 5th, 2022 

12:00pm—1:30pm - 2nd/3rd Grades 

1:30pm—3:00pm - 4th/5th Grades  

3:00pm—4:30pm - 6th/7th Grades 

4:30pm—6:00pm - 8th Grade  

 

Saturday, March 12th, 2022 

12:00pm—1:30pm - 2nd/3rd Grades 

1:30pm—3:00pm - 4th/5th Grades  

3:00pm—4:30pm - 6th/7th Grades 

4:30pm—6:00pm - 8th Grade  

THE ARROWHEAD BASEBALL  

PRESEASON CAMP  

A great opportunity to be instructed 

by the coaching staff of the 

Arrowhead High School Baseball 

team.  Camp will consist of two 

sessions of  age appropriate 

instruction of baseball fundamentals.     

2nd thru 8th Grade FEE:              
$75 per player  (t-shirt included) 

REGISTRATION: Online 

www.arrowheadbaseball.com 

LOCATION:               
Arrowhead High School           

North Campus—West Gym 

WHAT TO BRING:             
All participants should bring a glove, 

bat, helmet and any other equipment 

they feel is necessary. 

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: The camp is 

open to all, limited by capacity. 

Please check your email regularly as that 

is the primary way we communicate. Any 

additional information that we need to 

convey as the camp draws closer will be 

passed on via the email address that you 

provide when signing up for the camp. 
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